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Victorian News.

Harry Botterill reports though numbers will be down their Christmas social will be held at the Paterson's River Golf Club on the Monday 2nd December. Harry says it's a great venue.

Most of our Vic. members and their good ladies are battling along okay although many have health problems of varying degrees.

Mary Bone has recovered from a nasty virus while her co-helper at the Safari Dot Bourke is coming good after a gallstone operation. Leith and Marge Cooper, and Bluey and Mary Bone met up with Lois Davies, (widow of Eric) who was down from Queensland on a holiday. They spent a couple of pleasant hours reminiscing on bygone days.

Wilma Tobin is at present in the Elgar Court Nursing Home at Box Hill but should be home for Christmas.

On behalf of Victorian members Harry wishes all members and their loved ones a Happy Christmas and a Prosperous and Peaceful New Year.
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